Addendum #1

Irgvdc

From: Irgvdc

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Pre-Solicitation Meeting Dates

Good Morning,

Thank you for your interest in the RGVMPO RFPs. Responses to your inquiry are in red text below
following the question.

Good afternoon,

Will there be a pre-solicitation meeting for these proposals herein?
No there will not be a Pre-Solicitation Meeting, the Schedule of Events are on the first page of the RFP, if there are any
questions, they can be asked by emailing the Irgvdc@lrgvdc.org as referenced within the RFP.

Passenger Rail Feasibility Study
TX Southwest Loop Planning Corridor/Alignment Study
2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan Update

Thank you very much for the help!

Thank you,

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council





